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February 27, 2024  
 
 
 
Re: Ohio 2024 IFTA Decals  
 
Dear IFTA Commissioners, 
 
The state of Ohio is experiencing issues with some of our 2024 decals. It has come to our 
attention that the adhesive is not properly bonding some of the decals to the vehicles.  
 
We are in contact with the vendor and are prepared to issue replacement decals for those 
affected.  
 
The Ohio Department of Taxation requests law enforcement agencies take this into 
consideration before issuing citations to Ohio based carriers. Ohio carriers should be able to 
produce a current Ohio license upon request. 
 
Please forward this notice to your jurisdiction’s law enforcement personnel. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cody Fitch, Administrator  
Excise and Energy Tax Division  
Telephone: (855) 466-3921  
Email: IFTA@tax.ohio.gov 
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